
The situation in Sudan has gone from serious to catastrophic. 
The ongoing conflict between the Sudanese Armed Forces (SAF) and the Rapid Support 
Forces (RSF) has resulted in over 16,000 people killed and more than 11 million estimated 
to be internally displaced. 
 
On April 10, Amnesty released a report revealing that RSF, during Sudan’s two-year-long 
civil war, has subjected women and girls to widespread sexual violence aimed at humiliat-
ing, controlling, and forcibly displacing entire communities. These acts — including rape, 
gang rape, and sexual slavery — constitute war crimes and may also amount to crimes 
against humanity. 
 
The report, “They raped all of us: Sexual violence against women and girls in Sudan,” 
documents how RSF soldiers raped or gang-raped 36 women and girls, some as young as 
15, across four Sudanese states between April 2023 and October 2024. 
 
The civil war, which began in April 2023, has seen both RSF and SAF commit grave 
violations of international humanitarian law, some of which amount to war crimes. 
 
Sudanese civilians feel forgotten in the spiral of violence devastating their country. Trapped 
between warring factions, they lack food, water, and access to healthcare. With limited 
internet access, they have no way to find safe routes or obtain critical information — not 
even where to find medicine. Nowhere is safe. With each passing minute, lives are being 
destroyed. 
 
Demand that the UN Security Council expand the current arms embargo to cover the entire 
country — not just the Darfur region — and ensure its full enforcement.

SCAN THE QR CODE AND SIGN THE PETITION – 
DEMAND AN ARMS EMBARGO ON SUDAN NOW!

DEMAND AN ARMS EMBARGO 
IN SUDAN NOW!


